From: atison parry | R
Sent: 04 October 2017 17:37

To: Planning

Subject: 18 Lancaster Grove NW3 4HB 2017/4514/P

I would like to object to the application to amend the design of the
house at 18 Lancaster Grove. I am a neighbour of the property.

The amended design the applicants are seeking
permission for has already been built and is a
very similar design to a previous plan that was
rejected by the council.

The applicants have totally ignored the plans that have been
approved. If the Council is to allow applicants to run roughshod over
the planning rules, then everyone will just build what they want
without any regard for what they have agreed with the council and
local neighbours.

The design that was approved at least helped number 18 Lancaster
Grove fit in with the surrounding houses. What has been built and for
which they now seek permission is a vast bland frontage that looks
totally imposing and out of proportion on the street since it makes no
attempt to blend in with the surroundings.

Please retain the integrity of the planning process and the cohesion, look
and feel of the village and REJECT the proposed new plans.

Many thanks



